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ELYSIAN CITY COUNCIL 

BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING 

JULY 27, 2020 

 

The Elysian City Council held a budget workshop meeting on Monday, July 27, 2020 at City Hall  

at 6:00 pm. 

Roll Call: Mayor Tom McBroom; Councilmembers Bobby Houlihan, Dennis Schnoor, Bryan 

Suemnick; City Administrator Lorri Kopischke. Absent: Councilmember Mary Opsahl.   

Draft expense figures for the 2020 budget payable in 2021 were submitted for consideration.  

The budget includes a 2% COLA for all full-time employees.  Some of the additional increases 

presented were insurance, generator for city hall, jet vac, and a new control panel with VFDS for 

the lift station at 301 East Hwy 60. 

Draft revenue figures for the 2020 budget payable in 2021 were also submitted for 

consideration.  Local Government Aid will see a small increase again this year.   

Council discussed goose control at the beach, options for mosquito control and requested that a 

representative from Minnesota Pump Works attend a Council meeting to explain the benefits of 

the proposed new control panel at 301 East Hwy 60.  

Council will review the documents presented and discussion will be held at a future budget 

workshop meeting. 

Council then discussed the possibility of placing a question with regard to the conveyance of the 

DNR Wayside Rest on the November ballot.  Council consensus was to not place a question on 

the November ballot and to postpone discussions on the issue until further communication is 

received from the MN DNR. 

On motion by McBroom, seconded by Houlihan, all voting in favor, to adjourn the meeting  

at 7:40 pm. 

Approved:     

 

 

             

       Tom McBroom, Mayor 

Attested:   

 

 

______________________________ 

Lorri Kopischke, City Administrator 


